

Frank Mumford, President

March 15, 2023

NAMI Attn: Elections 2023 4301 Wilson Blvd., Suite 300 Arlington, VA 22203

Dear NAMI 2023 Elections Committee,

The NAMI Southwest Michigan Board is proud to submit the name of Frank Mumford as a candidate for the 2023-2024 NAMI Board of Directors. The nomination of Frank Mumford was unanimously confirmed on March 15, 2023. Brant Gauthier is an active member in good standing with NAMI Southwest Michigan since November 2018.

Frank Mumford is an exceptional candidate for the 2023-2024 NAMI Board of Director's due to his business and non-profit experience. Frank's own experiences have given him a unique insight into the problems that can occur and the ways in which mental health issues can be addressed to benefit individuals and their families.

Franks over 40 years as a business owner with 85 plus employees, has given him a vas opportunity to touch the lives of many people and enhance not only the community but also the family members of its employees.

For these reasons, the NAMI Southwest Michigan Board supports the nomination of Frank Mumford to serve families and individuals affected by mental illness as a member of the 2023-2024 NAMI Board of Directors.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely.

Brant Gauthier Vice President (773)960-3580

brrant@namikzoo.org www.namiswmich.org

